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Have a safe and Happy Halloween!


Handing out Treats


If you are feeling ill or are self-isolating for any reason, ask someone else to hand out treats, or place a sign on your door to ask parents and children to skip your residence, such as “Have a Happy and Safe Halloween: No Visitors Please.”


Wash your hands or use hand sanitizer before handing out treats.


Consider wearing a non-medical mask when handing out treats.


Consider wrapping treats in individual bags prior to Halloween night. This would help to avoid concerns about viruses on the packages inside the bag.


Take responsibility for dropping treats directly into children’s bags to keep children from handling packages in a common bowl or container.


Consider frequent disinfection of common touch areas (hand rails, doorbells, door knobs, etc.)


Trick-or-Treating


If you are feeling ill or are self-isolating for any reason, do not participate in trick-or-treat activities. Children should wash their hands before they leave their home, when they arrive home, and prior to eating any treats.


Be respectful of households that are not handing out treats this year, and skip any residence that has a sign on the door.


Limit your close personal contacts by trick-or-treating with people from your bubble.


Maintain physical distancing of 2 metres (6 feet) between yourself and members of other bubbles. Take turns visiting residences to avoid mixing with other bubbles.


Avoid entering indoor porch areas when getting treats.


Parents or guardians should consider accompanying children for safety reasons as well as to help ensure physical distancing is observed.


Follow the �HYPERLINK "https://pmanl.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d6a3ba079c3d9b32cd70415d3&id=fe35b7a4c8&e=47659baa9e"�usual safety measures� (�HYPERLINK "https://pmanl.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d6a3ba079c3d9b32cd70415d3&id=4e8f430be3&e=47659baa9e"�https://www.canada.ca/en/health-canada/services/home-safety/halloween-safety.html�) when going trick-or-treating, such as wearing reflective materials, watching for traffic and using crosswalks.


The risk of virus transmission on packaging is low, as viruses do not survive on these surfaces for more than a few hours. However, parents or guardians may wish to have a few treats at home for their own children, and to consider setting aside any collected treats, that are not wrapped in individual bags, for a few hours.
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Boil Advisory





Boil Water Advisory Lifted


The boil order that was put in place has now been lifted.


As a result, it is no longer necessary to boil your drinking water.








Mark your Calendar for


upcoming events





Halloween:


October 31st, 2020


2-4pm @ Town Hall Parking area





Remembrance Day:


Virtual ceremony will take place on Wednesday, November 11, 2020. Details to be released!!





Annual Christmas Tree Lighting


December 1st @ the Jenniex House. Details to be released!!








Town of Norris Point








Fire Department Fundraisers





Cold Plate Dinner 


$10/plate - November 14


Must order and pay by November 7th





Gift Card Tree 


Tickets: $1


Draw Date: December 6th





Call: Adam Paisley 709-638-2226 or Ricky MacDonald 640-0798
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Come Home Year Fundraisers





Cook Books $12.00


Contact: Glenda Hynes


709-638-4506





Quilt Fundraiser


$10.00 each


Contact: Sheena MacDonald


709-458-8552


Draw Date: December 11








